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An Eastern Turki-English Dialect Dictionary Gunnar
Jarring 1964
A Handbook of Present-day English ... Etsko Kruisinga
1915
A Handbook of Present-day English ...: English sounds.
2d ed., rev., 1914 Etsko Kruisinga 1914
Reading in Russia Damiano Rebecchini 2016-08-12 “Reader,
where are you?”, wondered, in the mid-1880s, Mikhail
Saltykov-Shchedrin, one of the Russian writers that paid
the most attention to the readership of his time.
Saltykov-Shchedrin’s call did not go unanswered. Over
the past two centuries, various disciplines – from the
social sciences to psychology, literary criticism,
semiotics, historiography and bibliography – alternately
tried to outline the specific features of the Russian
reader and investigate his function in the history of
Russian literary civilization. The essays collected in
this volume follow in the tradition but, at the same
time, present new challenges to the development of the
discipline. The contributors, coming from various
countries and different cultures (Russia, the US, Italy,
France, Britain), discuss the subject of reading in
Russia – from the age of Catherine II to the Soviet
regime – from various perspectives: from aesthetics to
reception, from the analysis of individual or collective
practices, to the exploration of the social function of
reading, to the spread and evolution of editorial
formats. The contributions in this volume return a rich
and articulated portrait of a culture made of great
readers.
A Grammar of Late Modern English: For the Use of
Continental, Especially Dutch, Students; Hendrik Poutsma
2018-02-18 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as
true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our
most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain
in the United States of America, and possibly other
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nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy
and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may
contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant
marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
A Constructional Approach to Resultatives Hans Christian
Boas 2003 Providing a unified solution within the
frameworks of Construction Grammar and Frame Semantics,
Hans Boas develops an account of resultative
constructions in English by grouping them in two
classes: conventionalized and non-conventionalized. The
usage-based model used here proposes that each
particular sense of a verb constitutes a
conventionalized mini-construction, which is crucial
information for the licensing of arguments. In contrast,
verbs in non-conventionalized resultative constructions
can acquire a novel meaning and thereby a new syntactic
frame. English and German resultatives are compared to
illustrate the distinct lexical polysemy networks of
English and German verbs.
Language Processing in Social Context R. Dietrich
2014-06-28 The book presents an interdisciplinary
analysis of social, cognitive, situational and
contextual aspects of language and language processing
by first and second language speakers. Linguists and
psychologists formulate theoretical models and empirical
analyses of the influence of such factors on various
levels of language processing. These relate specifically
to syntactic and semantic parsing, lexical selection,
and text production. The issue of ``hearer orientation''
in language use lies at the forefront of interest in
this anthology and is tackled from such different fields
as linguistics, text linguistics, formal semantics,
social psychology, psychology of language, artificial
intelligence, and second language acquisition.
A Handbook of Present-day English ...: A. English
accidence and syntax, 1911 Etsko Kruisinga 1912
The Human Encounter with Death Stanislav Grof 1977
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